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Dated, 14-01-2017

From

The Transport Commissioner,
Thiruvananthapuram.

To
General Secretary,
The Kerala State Vehicle Pollution
Testing Centre Association.

Sir,

Sub:- Motor Vehicles Department - Amendments proposed in the functioning
of PUCC - Regarding

Ref:- Representation filed before the Hon'ble Minister for Transport.

Kind attention is invited to the reference cited and bring it o your notice
the following for information and necessary action. The PUCC certification validity
prescribed for Bharat Stage IV Venhicles, as per Central Motor Vehicles Rules 1989
(Amendment of CMV Rules, 115-(7) GSR 103 (E) dated 23/02/2012 is one year,
Hence it is not possible, as proposed, fo cut short the validity to é months and you
are requested to sfricﬂy abide by the circular issued.

Further, with respect to upgradation of equipments, the responsibility for its
timely execution is with the owners of the testing centers and as per existing
guidelines, it was suppose to be carried out by 15 September 2016. Hence, you

are also requested to ensure the up gradation without further delay.
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Copy to:

All Deputy Transport Commissioners/RTOs/Joint RTO:s. They are requested to
ensure the execution of the aforesaid directions accordingly.
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